

Office of Mayor and Council

April 9, 2019

Via email; c/o: lschick@cariboord.bc.ca & mcroft@cariboord.bc.ca

Cariboo Regional District
Suite D, 180 North 3rd Avenue
Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4
Attention: Northern Directors

RE: 2019 Canada Day Sponsorship & Invitation - Quesnel

Dear Northern Directors;

On behalf of Quesnel City Council, we write to respectfully request sponsorship by the Cariboo Regional District ("CRD") for the 2019 Quesnel Canada Day celebrations. Again, we hope your application to Heritage Canada was successful.

We formally invite a CRD Northern Director to say a few words at the opening ceremonies at 12:00 a.m. at the LeBourdais Park Friendship Stage and to stay and help hand out cupcakes, and to enjoy the entertainment and activities.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter and we look forward to your reply.

Yours Sincerely,

Mayor Bob Simpson

cc Mary Sjostrom, Director Area A [msjostrom@cariboord.bc.ca]
Barb Bachmeier, Director Area B [bbachmeier@cariboord.bc.ca]
John Massier, Director Area C [jmassier@cariboord.bc.ca]
Jim Glassford, Director Area I [jglassford@cariboord.bc.ca]

Mayor **Bob Simpson**

Councillors Scott Elliott, Martin Runge, Ron Paull, Mitch Vik, Laurey-Anne Roodenburg, Tony Goulet

Executive Assistant: Rhya Hartley